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I support HB3464.  Oregon is identified as the Beaver State.  That tag likely was an 

outgrowth of the historic abundance of beavers here at the time of European contact 

that overtime resulted in wholesale slaughter for their fur.  It's time for the state to 

step up and recognize the critical role they play in environmental health and protect 

them. 


